	[image: image1.png]ZA..”!’» ML&A,




	Seventh Annual Meeting of Women Speakers of Parliament:
Taking Action to Make Parliaments Gender-Sensitive

Islamabad, 15-17 November 2011

Organized by the National Assembly of Pakistan and the Inter-Parliamentary Union 
	[image: image3.jpg]






1
- 2 -


Geneva, 31 August 2011
Dear «Dear_Pres», Dear Colleague,

It is our pleasure to invite you to the 2011 Meeting of Women Speakers of Parliament.  This Meeting, organized by the Inter-Parliamentary Union and the National Assembly of Pakistan, will be held in Islamabad from 15 to 17 November 2011. 

At their Sixth Meeting held in Bern last year, the Women Speakers expressed the wish that the Meeting provide a forum and opportunity to exchange ideas and experiences on strategies to address gender issues, which are of interest to their national and international agendas.  They highlighted the importance of maintaining a link to the agenda of the United Nations.  

With this in mind, we would like to suggest that this year’s Meeting of Women Speakers of Parliament focus on strategies to make parliaments more gender-sensitive. This will allow for a discussion of issues related to women’s access to parliament as well as parliament’s capacity to champion gender equality issues. By so doing, the Meeting would benefit from the findings of the IPU’s latest global survey on Gender Sensitive Parliaments which will have been launched a few weeks prior to the Meeting. 

We also suggest including in the agenda a follow-up session to the Bern meeting on maternal and newborn health. This will be an opportunity to take stock of follow up carried out by Women Speakers to the Bern Initiative for Global Parliamentary Action on Maternal and Child Health and identify current challenges to achieving MDGs 4 and 5 by 2015. 
../..
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The preliminary agenda and the information note of the Islamabad meeting, as well as various forms, are attached. 
Five sub-themes are highlighted in the agenda, apart from the presentation on the Follow-up of the Bern Initiative. In order to benefit from your experience, we would be honoured if you would agree to speak on one of these five themes. Through a presentation of about five minutes, we would ask you to set the tone for an interactive debate and prepare the ground for the other contributions of Women Speakers.  In this way, we hope to stimulate a constructive debate.  We would appreciate if you could let us know which theme you wish to speak on by completing the relevant section in the attached registration form.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us at this important political event and look forward to hearing from you and to welcoming you to Islamabad.  

Yours sincerely,
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	Dr. Fehmida Mirza

Speaker of the National Assembly

of Pakistan
	Theo-Ben Gurirab

President of the 

Inter-Parliamentary Union
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